April 24,2002

Remington Arm Maintainance
. and Repairs Dept.

Dear Sir/Madame,

I'm sending this rifle to you for the following safety problems
that raised my concern; 1., The gun accidentally discharged when I shifted
the bolt safety from SAFE position to FIRE position.Without even my
finger near the trigger.Incedent happen last hunting season 2001 durirg
hunting.And for this sfaety problem I never went hunting for the rest
of the hunting season. 2., I alsgo noticed that the trigger pull became
light and gsensitive to very light touch of the fingegr.

Plaege call me at this home phone number (914)793—7531 at 9:00
or leave your message with my wife.My working hours is after nine to
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